
DISCUSSION  GROUP 
 
 

  APRIL  2023 
 
Our March meeting had to be cancelled on the day because of heavy overnight snow so this 
was our first meeting for two months.  It had been decided in February not to have a main topic 
but to spend our time discussing items of news.  We were more than able to fill in our allotted 
time!   Our subjects included: new build housing on farmland; driverless cars; air BnB's; 
sponsorship and football; the junior doctors strike; tupperware; the SNP; begging on the street; 
election ID ( did you know that you will have to show photo ID when going to vote?); and the 
proposal that we should all have 7 recycling bins. 
 
Our next meetings will be on Friday, 12th May and Friday 9th June, 10.15am at Andalucia's.  
It was decided that we would continue with just discussing news items as this had proved to be 
very interesting.  If you would like to join us, please get in touch. 
 
 

Glen Howard  01833 631639 


